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MEMORANDUM

To:  City of New Bedford Planning Board
From: Jamie Ponte, Commissioner, D.P.I QJP
Date: April 27, 2018

RE:  Chan Building Alterations
804 — 812 Brock Ave.
Plot 14 Lot 232

The Department of Public Infrastructure has reviewed the proposed site plan referenced above
and since there is no proposed work within the City layout, recommends approval with the
following condition:

1. Owner must contact D.P.I to assign a new address for the apartments if a new door is to
be used.

CC: Department of Inspectional Services
Environmental Stewardship
Michael Walker
Po Yam Chan
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